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I am strongly opposed to SB210. The State of Oregon not currently have any 

infrastructure to overhaul our entire election system in order to require in person 

voting and getting in person voting off the ground would be a waste of public funds. I 

moved here from a state where both in person and mail-in voting were options and 

mail-in voting is far and away the easier and more accessible option. Forcing 

everyone to vote in person for every election is possibly the worst decision the 

legislature in this state could make.  


